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Submission: Hi There, I firmly believe there has been no community consolation with regards to the level of rate rise. The 8% 
or 46.9% is clearly far beyond any business or individual can afford, especially in todays economic environment. Small 
businesses are already slogged with far greater than CPI increases to wages and now rates increasing by almost 50% over a 
five year period. Simply not affordable. Regards, Ross.  
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